EGSA Meeting, May 3, 2010:  4:00pm, CEL
In Attendance:

Ian Grettenberger

Sean Halloran

Christy Harris

Holly Holt

Beth Irwin

Salil Siriwat

Jason Smith

General Info:
· Congratulations to the newly elected EGSA officers:  Jason Smith (President), Beth Irwin (Vice President), Salil Siriwat (Secretary), Holly Holt (Treasurer), Ian Grettenberger (Web Master), and Dan Schmehl (EB-ESA Student Representative). They will begin office June 2010.
· The student-organized Seminar Speaker Invitation will likely happen next fall, but we are still awaiting the official approval from the Seminar Committee.
· Critter Care Updates:  Please use oak leaves for feeding the walking sticks so we can save the Pyracantha for winter.  Also, our new millipedes did not survive, but we might purchase more soon.  Thanks again to everyone who helps out with Critter Care.
· Collecting Trip Update:  The trip is scheduled for June 18-20.  Holly reported that she submitted the paperwork for collecting permits and is waiting to hear back.  Also, she will be asking people to definitely commit to the trip within the next month so she can begin making accommodation reservations.  Stay tuned for emails from Holly!
· We discussed the agenda for a meeting with Dean McPheron regarding hiring a professional taxonomist.  Responsibilities of this person (in addition to teaching a taxonomy course) may include: serving as the curator for the Frost Museum (manage the specimens, bring in funds, outreach, modernize the museum [e.g. electronic database], coordinate moving the museum when the head houses are torn down).
· Our student-led Taxonomy Club will be ordering pinning supplies soon, so feel free to join the group order:  http://docs.google.com/Doc?docid=0AdiAF2CQE-s1ZGR2ZjhieG5fMTBmeHY1a2Rjag&hl=en.  Also, the taxonomy club will be collecting insects around campus and pinning/identifying specimens on May 10 from 4 – 6pm.  Please join the group in the Head House 3 classroom.
· Christy has offered to host a wine tasting party later in May.  Stay tuned for details!
· Ecological Society of America Meeting:  email Beth if you are planning to attend this meeting (Aug. 1 – 6) and would like to carpool and/or share a hotel room.
· Financial Report:  Sheena will email the financial report soon.
· GSA Announcements:  N/A
Upcoming Events:

· Taxonomy Club:  insect collecting on May 10, 4 – 6pm; meet in head house classroom

· EGSA Event:  Wine Tasting, sometime in May; stay tuned for an informative email
· Next EGSA meeting:  TBA, sometime in June
· Collecting Trip:  June 18 – 20; contact Holly for details
